
     

May 10, 2021 

St. Antoninus 

JAGITUDE 
 

 jag.i.tude /jag’i-tood 
  

adjective:  

A reference to how 

one carries 

themselves when full 

of the pride in being a  

St. Antoninus Jaguar.  

 

(ex. They had a certain 

Jagitude about them.)  

 

noun:  

The passion it takes  

to be the best!  

 

(ex. The other schools 

knew it was over when 

they showed their 

Jagitude!) 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

     Much of what a principal does during each current year 

involves planning for the following school year.  As you may know, 

I have been working behind the scenes with our different 

established parish groups and others to increase our marketing 

and enrollment efforts. We’ve also strived to increase our school’s 

presence online and communications in print.   

     There are many positive things to announce!  This year we are 

actually “ahead” in our enrollment numbers!  You can already look 

forward to having a brand-new school website for use next year, 

continued use of our recently added school app, as well as see 

updates soon to all of our printed materials which will reflect our 

current offerings and increased enrichment opportunities to come.  

Thanks to all of our volunteer parents who have generously given 

their time to help to assist in these and other areas of planning this 

year.  I truly welcome your input.  When we work together, there 

really is “No Place Like St. A,” and I want us all to feel some 

Jagitude! 

     Yours in Christ, 

     Marianne Rosemond 

 

      



UPCOMING DATES 

May 12th  All library books must be turned in to get an 

out of uniform pass 

May 13th PTO meeting 

May 14th Olympic Day-wear your class shirt & gym 

shoes 

May 26th 8th grade breakfast & graduation 

May 28th Last day of school (10:00 dismissal) 

• WORLD MATH COMPETITION                                                                                                              

This past week on May 5th, the 6th and 7th grade Accelerated Math students participated in Maths Day. 
This is a worldwide competition hosted by Mathletics. During this event, students participated in 20 one 
minute games where they had to complete different math challenges ranging from easy to more difficult 
math problems. This year 9000 schools and 127 countries participated in the event.  I am extremely 
honored to share with you how our St. Antoninus students did an AMAZING job! Here are the results 
below: 

6th Grade Accelerated Math Students competing in the Year 6 Competition: 

World Ranking as a school: 25th 

U.S. Ranking as a school: 3rd 

Samantha O, Evelyn J, Charles S, and Anabella M. were in the Top 100 for the United States 

7th Grade Accelerated Math Students Competing in the Year 7 Competition: 

World Ranking as a School: 59th 

U.S. Ranking as a school: 3rd                                                                                                                  
ALL of the 7

th
 Grade Accelerated Math Students were ranked within the Top 100 in the United States 

• YEARBOOK DEADLINE EXTENDED                                                                                                      
We’ve extended the yearbook deadline to May 15th.  Go to:  https://www.strawbridge.net/     Click 
“Order pictures & yearbooks” & enter our school online code:  FMYB113854 

• ST. ANTONINUS COMMUNITY FIREWORKS                                                                                        
The fireworks that will be at the end of the Schott Classic on 6/19 have been rebranded as “St. 
Antoninus Community Fireworks” in the hope that more people come out and experience the St. 
Antoninus community and enjoy the fireworks.  There is no cost...just come out and enjoy.  It should 
be a very large show and great for the community.  If you can think of any other ways and help to get 
the words out to families, parishioners, or the community we would really appreciate it.   

 

 

https://www.strawbridge.net/


• ST. A MOMS CLUB                                                                                                                                 
Join us for a spring get together on May 19th.  We will hear from Trish Davis from St. Jude about her 
encounter with Mary in the Holy Land.  Potluck dinner to follow.  Meet in the outdoor classroom from 
6:45-8:45 pm.  Sign up here-: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090C48A4A72EA6FC1-stamoms   

• ST. A MOMS GROUP                                                                                                                               
Hi Moms.  It’s been an interesting year and maybe you feel like you haven’t connected with many fellow 
St. A parents because of lack of social events and in-school volunteer opportunities (thanks COVID).  
Well...we are having on last social event for the St. A Mom’s Group and would love to see some new 
faces!  BYOB and sign up for a dish to share link: : https://www.signupgenius.com/
go/4090C48A4A72EA6FC1-stamoms   

• LIBRARY NEWS                                                                                                                                                                                     
As we start to think about the end of the school year, I wanted to mention the process for returning 
library books.  There is a lot to do so close out the library for the school year. All library books should 
be returned by Wednesday, May 12th.  All students who have returned their books by May 12th will 
receive an out-of-uniform pass.  Thank you for your help in getting all library books turned in in a timely 
manner.  -Mrs. Kramer 

• ST. ANTONINUS SUMMER CAMPS                                                                                                                       

The words Summer Camp calls to mind lots of things, but did you ever think about mornings filled with 
acting, exercising, STEAM, arts & crafts, or yoga?  Perhaps not, but now you can!  We are excited to 
have our first St. A Summer Camp Sessions this year!  See the flyer for more details.  We hope to grow 
these camp offerings each year!  Please see the attached information. 

• SPIRIT WEAR VOLUNTEERS                                                                                                                           

We are looking for 1-2 more parent volunteers to help in the Spiritwear shop next year.  If interested, 
please email amy.donnellon@gmail.com to learn more.  Thank you.                                                                                                            

• ATHLETIC CLUB FUNDRAISER                                                                                                                        
The 1st Annual St. Antoninus Athletic Club “Schott Classic Wiffle Ball Tournament” will be held on 
Saturday, June 19th at the William C. Schott Field.  Don’t miss what will be the most talked about event 
of the summer.  Build your team, work on your batting, and join us for a full day of family-friendly 
summer fun.  Sign-in will begin promptly at 10:15 am on June 19th.  Local food trucks and beer will be 
around for purchase all day.  Open fields will be available for pick-games and fireworks to follow the 
wiffleball finals at dusk.  Register your team no at www.schottclassic.com.  Spots are filling up fast, 
mark your calendar and register so you don’t miss out on this great event to benefit the St. Antoninus 
Student Athletes.  Please reach out to Todd McIntire at 513-377-4006 or Aaron Phillips at 513-907-
4349 with any questions or sponsorship opportunities.  Come out and enjoy this new summer classic! 

• ST. ANTONINUS SAY SOCCER                                                                                                            
St. Antoninus SAY Soccer sign-ups for players entering 1st through 8th grade in the Fall 2021 season      
are now open!   2021 Fall Lollipop and Pre-passer (Kindergarten) sign-ups will be at a later date!  St. 
Antoninus continues in 2021 to level players by ‘birth-year’, please be sure to verify your players 
birthdate in Sports Connect (formerly Blue Sombrero) so they are leveled correctly!  
www.saintantoninus.org à Organizations à Athletic Club  

      The 2021 levels are: 

• Passer(8U)à birth year 2013 & 2014 (any 1st grader born in 2015 will play this level) 

• Wings(10U)à birth year 2012 & 2011 

• Striker(12U) à birth year 2010 & 2009 

• Kicker(14U) à birth year 2008 & 2007 

Circumstances might occur in which a player(s) may be ‘moved up’ but it is need based (too many or not 
enough at a level) – please do not request a player to be moved.  Please spread the word that sign-ups are 
open to friends, family & neighbors (especially to newer families who may not be on the Athletic Club e-
mail distribution list)!  Sign-ups must occur through online registration – manual player registration will only 
occur in the rarest of cases.  Sign-ups will be open through the month of May with the final date to sign-up 
Monday May 31st.  If you have any questions regarding SAY Soccer at St. Antoninus, please contact Rob 
Stricker 513-205-9734. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090C48A4A72EA6FC1-stamoms
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090C48A4A72EA6FC1-stamoms
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090C48A4A72EA6FC1-stamoms
http://www.saintantoninus.org


 

JAGITUDE WINNERS :  

Mrs. Moster Isaac S. 

Mrs. Schwab Grace P. 

Miss Gruber Matthew K. 

Mrs. Louis Johannah A. 

Mrs. Miller Levi P. 

Miss. Fightmaster Sylvia S.  

Mrs. Kramer Sarah G. 

Mrs. Johnson  Charlotte R. 

Mrs. Jorg Kendall T. 

Mrs. Currin Charlotte B. 

Mrs. Lipps Mary R. 

Mrs. Rolfes Isabella H. 

Miss Gibbs Sophie F. 

Mrs. Baldwin Callie K. 

Mrs. Dwyer Henry H. 

Miss Rolfes Ellie T. 

Mrs. Peloquin Dane W.  

Miss Berling Ellie F. 

Mrs. Bengert Emma L. 



Today was a beautiful day to celebrate May Crowning. 

            

      

             



Our 8th grade students enjoyed their traditional                 

Etiquette Lunch… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


